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TSA mask mandate ends 
Masks no longer required on WeGo buses, vans, or inside facilities 

NASHVILLE – Effective immediately, the Transportation Security Administration’s (TSA) mask mandate 
has ended. WeGo Public Transit passengers and employees are no longer required to wear a mask on 
our buses, paratransit vans, and inside our facilities. Masks are still welcomed, and anyone needing or 
choosing to wear one is encouraged to do so. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

 Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 
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